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December 7th Mobile Food Pantry Scheduled for 2 p.m.  

New Braunfels, TX — The Mobile Food Pantry’s distribution at the Westside Community Center, 2932 S. IH-35 

Frontage Rd., will be held at 2:00 p.m. on Friday, December 7th, rather than in the morning as typically scheduled. 

“Due to the San Antonio Food Bank’s outreach with the Convoy of Hope project that same day, we will 

distribute our food in the afternoon,” said Westside Community Center Outreach Coordinator Jennifer Hernandez. 

Volunteers should check-in at 1:00 p.m. 

Hernandez emphasized the change is only for December 7th. All subsequent Mobile Food Pantries will be 

held at the regular 8:45 a.m. volunteer check-in time and 10:00 a.m. distribution time. 

Vouchers for December 7th event are now available at the Westside Community Center’s office and library; 

the New Braunfels Public Library, 700 E. Common St.; and the Salvation Army, 617 Elliot Knox Blvd. There are 

income guidelines for participation in the Mobile Food Pantry which can be discussed by calling the Westside 

Community Center office at 830-221-4630. 

For more information about the change in time or about the Mobile Food Pantry, call the Westside 

Community Center at 830-221-4630 or the New Braunfels Public Library at 830-221-4300. 
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